
Operations Department   
 

 

Date:  October 4, 2023 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – October 18, 2023 – A/33/2023 

Operations has reviewed A/33/2023 – 1203 Faith Drive application and offer the following 
comments: 

• Engineering has no comments on the variance at this time and will provide 
comments through the site plan control process to the Applicant.  

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Engineering & Infrastructure Division.  
 
Marco Villella, P.Eng. 
Division Leader – Engineering & Infrastructure  
 


